
 

 

  
DATE  December 5, 2018 
 
TO  GCTD Board of Directors 
 
FROM  Steven Brown, General Manager 
 
SUBJECT Recognition of City of Ojai Councilmember Paul Blatz 
 
 
SUMMARY  
 
On behalf of the staff of Gold Coast Transit District, please join me in recognizing City of 
Ojai Councilmember Paul Blatz for his 5 years of service on the Board of Directors.    
 
Councilmember Blatz joined the Board of Directors in 2013 and since then has provided 
his time, talent, and expertise in support of public transit in our community.  He has made 
a difference through his dedication, input and leadership, which have significantly helped 
us in fulfilling our mission to serve the community. 
 
We sincerely, thank Councilmember Blatz for his dedicated service and involvement on 
the GCTD Board of Directors and service to the City of Ojai, and wish him the best in his 
future endeavors. 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
It is recommended that the Board of Directors give special recognition to City of Ojai 
Councilmember Paul Blatz for serving 5 years on the Board of Directors.  
 

           SPB


	FROM  Steven Brown, General Manager

